
  ATTACHMENT III 

From: Kelly Sullivan Luman   
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 1:06 PM 
To: Jayanti Addleman <Jayanti.Addleman@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Commissioner Sullivan Resignation 
 
Library Commissioner/Chair Goward and Library Director Addleman, 
I regret to inform you that I need to resign from the Library Commission effective January 15, 2024. It 
has been an honor to serve on the Library Commission for the past 2 years. 
 
I would like to express my gratitude for the opportunities and experiences while serving on the Library 
Commission.  It has been a privilege to serve alongside dedicated individuals committed to improving 
the services and access of the Hayward Library in our city. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and I wish the entire Library Commission continued success in their 
efforts to better serve our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Library Commissioner Kelly Sullivan  
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